
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
TO:  Missoula City Council 
FROM: Shannon Therriault, R.S., Environmental Health Director 
DATE:  November 13, 2020 
RE:  Revised Draft of the proposed tobacco ordinance 
 
 
Attached you will find proposed changes to the draft ordinance entitled “Restrictions on the Display 
of Tobacco Products and the Sale of Flavored Electronic Tobacco Products, and on the unlawful 
transactions consisting of selling or giving tobacco products to youth under the age of 18.” 
 
The entire Chapter, 8.38, if adopted by the City Council, would be new.  The underline/strikeouts in 
this version represent what has been changed from the version that was attached to the November 
4, 2020 Public Safety and Health Committee meeting agenda. 
 
Thank you for taking the time and initiative to consider the proposed ordinance. Your work in and 
for this community is appreciated.   


